
Greeting everyone, 

  

It’s been quite some time since I sent out a newsletter. The original format was a manuscript, 

dealing with a topic of interest. 

 

As some of you know, when time permits, I teach/discuss wound care management during our 

rounds. Given the feedback I received for our newsletter and my teaching during our rounds, I 

have decided to change the format and presentation of our ‘new’ newsletter. 

  

Our new newsletter will be in an audiovisual format, with a brief discussion on a topic of 

interest. Every two weeks Giselle will send a link to a topic that will be uploaded on 

the YouTube channel. I will try and present educational materials in a basic format so that 

anyone from CNA’s to RN’s will be able to understand and further their knowledge of a topic 

under discussion. Each video will be approximately 10 minutes in length, and the content and 

format of the presentation will also be useful for various members of the administrative staff. 

 

G.S. Dhillon MD PhD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please click  to view 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I-Rk4PCH1CA 
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